
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

19th September 2023 

RGS/2023-24/049 

 

Holiday Notice  

(Pre Nur – 2) 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

This is to share with you that as per the directive of the DM of Gautam Budh Nagar the school 

will remain closed for Pre Nursery - Grade 12 students on 22nd September, Friday. This 

comes in lieu of the UP International Trade Show which may cause traffic disruption. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Warm regards 

Team RGS 

 

 


